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Heller Announces $3.9 Million for Elko Airport
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) announced the Federal Aviation Administration has awarded the Elko Airport $3,914,000 for improvements to the airport. 

“Having a strong Nevada air travel system creates mobility, connectivity and economic access.  The Elko Regional Airport is essential to the economic health and growth of Northern Nevada.  Ensuring that adequate funds are made available for construction costs and initiatives for new air carriers are vital to the operation of the airport and the community.  I am pleased these funds have been made available to Elko,” said Heller.
This project consists of relocation and realignment of the parallel taxiway.  The project is necessary to meet runway/taxiway separation standards and to preserve air carrier operational capacity needs.
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